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2nd Transnational 
Project Meeting 
 
In February 2023, the Polish 
organisation, Fundacja Parasol, 
hosted the partnership in Poznan, 
Poland, for the 2nd meeting. 
 
The partners presented the results 
of the 1st project outcome, 
discussed and organized the 
upcoming project outcomes, and 
reviewed on the timeline of the 
project implementation. 

DO YOU WANT TO FIND OUT MORE? 
Visit the project website at:  https://e-active.eu/ 

The next transnational meeting and training will take place in Bulgaria in July 2023, 
where partners will meet to analyse and present the 2nd Result. The partners will also 
review the progress of the project so far and update the implementation plan. 

UPCOMING… 

NEWS 

The 1st Result – “CO-DESIGNED TRAINING SYLLABUS FOR 
PROFESSIONALS" is now available. 

Click here to download it. 

 

https://www.fundacjaparasol.com/en/home-2/
https://e-active.eu/
https://e-active.eu/project-results/
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e-Active Project  @eActiveEU  

MEET THE PARTNERSHIP 
 

“STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT 

THE 2nd RESULT ON SEPTEMBER 2023.” 

 

FOLLOW US ON 

https://www.polibienestar.org/
https://www.fundacjaparasol.com/en/home-2/
https://www.socialit.it/en/
https://ied.eu/
http://www.generations-bg.eu/?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/eActiveProject
https://twitter.com/eActiveEU

